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              NOTICE OPEN MEETING 

LEPC GENERAL COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 

 

Date:  Thursday December 15, 2016 

Time:  11:30 a.m. 

Location:  Public Safety Center, Café, 330 W. Scott St.   

              

The October 20, 2016 LEPC General Membership meeting was called to order by Chair, Ralph Siccama 

at 12:01 p.m. Introductions were made around the room. 

 

Ralph presented the August 18, 2016 LEPC General Membership minutes. Russ Conroy made a motion 

to approve the minutes as presented. Zim Schwartze seconded the motion. A vote was held and the 

minutes were approved.  

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

John Elmore provided the Financial Statement Report for the LEPC. To-date we have spent $12,613.89 

of the total $27,159.27 budget. The CEPF grant funding was received.  Hard copies of the Treasurer’s 

Report were made available to those that wanted one to review and will be posted on-line.  

 

No MERC update was provided. 

 

John Elmore gave the regional HAZMAT and WMD Planning Update. There were no reported spills.  

John made note notices coming out regarding the need for cyber security. He also noted uniform thefts 

on the rise.  

  

Samantha Peterson provided the TEPW and Training update. She provided a training handout reminded 

the group of the upcoming training opportunities. Classes can be signed up for from the SEMA website. 

 

Samantha Peterson provided the CERT update. There were 22 CERT graduates this fall. New classes are 

listed on the upcoming training opportunity list. MSU classes are also ongoing. 

 

There was not a provided NWS update.  

  

Ralph asked for other old business. 

 

None was brought forth.  

 

NEW BUSINESS  

 

PRESENTATION 
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Samantha Peterson provided a training presentation on HMEP training courses available to choice from 

this year. Samantha provided a listing and short explanation of each class offered. The group held 

discussion of class selection and prioritization. Each class needs to have at least 15 students to keep it on 

the schedule and not cancelled. So the commitment of attendance at the selected courses is important. 

 

The next LEPC General Membership meeting is scheduled for December 15, 2016. 

 

Ralph called for other new business. 

 

None was brought forth. 

 

A motion was made by Zim Schwartze and seconded by J. D. Landon to adjourn the meeting. The 

motion passed and Ralph adjourned the meeting at 12:24 p.m.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Karen McKinnis 

 
Members in Attendance 

Name Agency Affiliation 

Ron Bailey Public Works 

Tim Clarkson LR Fire Protection District 

Andee Coble SGCHD 

Russ Conroy Mercy 

Chad Cooper Peoria Desposal Co Lab 

John Elmore OEM 

Bruce Foster IDF 

Bill Hewett Paul Mueller 

Lynn Hollandworth City of Republic EMD 

J D Landon OTC / Willard PD 

Dennis Martin Mercy 

Karen  McKinnis SGCHD 

Kim Nelson Environmental Works 

Bryce Parker Euticals, Inc 

Bob Patterson Mercy 

Sam Peterson OEM 

Mark Schrader PPC 

Zim Schwartze 911 

Ralph Siccama DFA 

Keith Taylor AWG 

John Waitman Spfld Clean Water Services 

Mark Warnow Jack Henry & Associates 

Jason Means OCH Health Systems 

Jesse Payne OCH Health Systems 

  

 

 


